
Coronavirus Update:  As at 17th March 2020 at 3.00pm 
 

As promised please find below, the latest information we have with regard to the 
Coronavirus impact on our events and activities: 
  
Mainland trips: POSTPONED: 

Portchester Castle—Monday 23rd March 

National Gallery—Wednesday 1st April 

Year 6 Residential Trip: 

France —still awaiting further details 

Activities: POSTPONED 

UKSA—Year 6 Sailing — Thursday 26th March 

Swimming—Year 3&4 — until further notice 

UKSA have closed their facilities to all external users 

Easter Service—2nd April will now take place in the school hall due to a directive 

from the Archbishop.  Unfortunately parents will now not be able to attend due to 
lack of space in the hall. 

  

Following Government update yesterday if any member of your family have a 
constant cough and/or fever you must self-isolate for 14 days which is an increase 

from the previously recommended 7 days. 

We once again, appreciate your on-going support and patience in these difficult 
times. 

Mrs S Praetig 

 


